
   INFORMATION AND CONSENT FORM FOR PARENTS

PRACTICAL PEDESTRIAN SKILLS TRAINING

        

Signed

       

(parent/guardian)       Date

If you wish your child to participate, please �ll in the attached consent slip and return 
to the school, unless they have an alternative method of recording your response.

Scan here 
to visit our 

website
If you have any queries regarding the pedestrian skills training, please email

www.eastriding.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your child’s class is being taught pedestrian skills through a course organised by East Riding of Yorkshire Council.

Part of the training will take place in the classroom, however the important part of the training will be out of school, 
at the road side, under strict supervision.

To take your child out of school we need your written permission. Please �ll in the slip below if you wish your child to 
take part in the training. In addition to the training, your child will be given materials designed to help them.

The council is committed to reducing child casualties, therefore please consider allowing your child to take part. 
Thank you in anticipation of your co-operation in this matter.

road.safety.training@eastriding.gov.uk

I give consent for my child        (name of child)

to take part in Pedestrian Skills Training, including a session of practical training out of school.

www.eastriding.gov.uk


